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Final 2023/24 Integrated Development Plan (IDP) Review

The Msunduzi Municipality hereby gives notice in terms of section 25(4) (a) & (b) of the
Municipal Systems Act (MSA), Act 32 of 2000 that the Final 2023/24 IDP Review has
been adopted by Council on the 31st of May 2023. The document is available in all the
Area Based Management offices of the municipality, municipal libraries and the
Information Centre which is located on the ground floor of the City Hall. It is available
during office hours from the date of the publication of this notice as well as on the
municipality's website as follows: www.msunduzi.gov.za. The Area Based Management
Offices are below:

Area Office Contact Name/s Contact Number/s
Vulindlela Mr Mbatha / Ziningi Ndlela 033-3923691
Ashburton Xolile Hulane 033-392 2380/1
Edendale Xoli Ntshangase 033-392 3171/2
Imbali Sasa Mngadi 033-392 3622/2897
Northern Areas | Anwar Hoosen/ Xolani 033-3970131/387
Nishangase 3168
City Hall Siwelile Zimu 033-392 2033

For Information, please contact

The Manager IDP: Mr. SA Zimu:

Postal: Private Bag X321, Pietermaritzburg, 3200
Email:Siwelile.Zimu@msunduzi.gov.za
Telephone Number: 033 392 2033

City,Hall, 15t Floor, Room G18
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